On behalf of Southwest Voter Registration Education Project (SVREP) and the William C. Velasquez Institute (WCVI) board of directors and staff, we invite you to a Memorial Celebration to commemorate the life of our president, Antonio Gonzalez.

Thursday, December 6, 2018

Los Angeles River Center 570 W. Ave 26th Los Angeles, CA 90065 3:00 PM to 6:00 PM

Thursday, December 13, 2018 San Antonio, Texas TBA

Antonio lost his courageous battle with cancer on Sunday, November 11, 2018. He left a blueprint to continue fighting for justice, provide a voice for the disenfranchised, protect our civil rights, voting rights and build coalitions to empower the Latino community.

In lieu of flowers, you may make tax deductible donations in memory of Antonio to keep his legacy alive. You may donate online or write a check to SVREP or WCVI, mail to 320 El Paso

St., San Antonio, Texas 78207.



Antonio Gonzalez **SVREP and WCVI President** 1994 - 2018



December 17, 1956 — November 11, 2018

Please join us on December 6, 2018 to celebrate Antonio's life and contributions along his family, friends and colleagues. RSVP at https://azulinteractive.formstack.com/forms/memorial service rsvp or call the WCVI Los Angeles office at (323) 332-6160 or the San Antonio Office at (210) 922-0225.

We hope you can join us.

Sydia Camaillo

Thank you.

Hasta la Victoria!

Lydia Camarillo Acting President **SVREP**

